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Editor’s Message 
Elizabeth Nelson 

 

July is a little bittersweet. It’s the time of year to celebrate the work our editorial board has 

done over the past 12 months and to say goodbye to some of our members whose terms have 

ended. But it’s also the time to welcome our new board and look forward to the accomplishments 

that will come. Listed below is the new editorial board who will be guiding LL&M for the coming 

year. I’d like to thank them in advance for their time, ideas, and commitment.  

 

Ms. Kellie Barbato 

Mr. John H. Barnett 

Aaron Bowen 

Dr. Sian Dorian Brannon 

Jennie M. Burroughs 

Gina Costello 

Robin L. Ewing 

Jack Maness 

Kaya Van Beynen 

Emily Weak 

 

Remember that with our next issue, LL&M will be moving to ALA’s Open Journals 

System platform. There isn’t any action required for readers, but you’ll be seeing a new link to 

access the journal going forward. 

I hope you enjoy Volume 37, Number 2 of Library Leadership and Management. Happy reading! 
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